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4.33 In his report on the 1982 comprehensive audit, the Auditor

General noteci that the Department$s Financial Management M'anual is not
up-to-date. In the Finance Bureau, the responsibility for updatirig this

1Manual i$ flot assigned to a speclfic Division or individual: Financial
Management Letters are issued on an ad hoc basis~. Aniy of the three

Divisions may be involve-d, depending n the subject iuatter. The Task'
Force interviews and questioninaires confirm the Iuditor Gener&I 's

assessment that this Manual needs to be upated. The following section

of ttiis Chapter contains a recotnmended allocationl of responslbî1ity in

this regard.

4.34 In addition, the Task Force has idertified a need in

Headquarters and Posts for an AccoIJntif'g OparatioXLs Majwual setting out

the steps for recording and proc$ssiflg accounting data in the manual 
and

automated systems. In several flepartmeflts, responsibilittes f or such

manuals are in ~a financial policy Division. The followifl9 section of

this C hapter contains a recomPmfldati4fl in this regard.

PROPOSED FIN~AICIP4 POLICY DIVISION~

4.35 Several 9epartmuents with financi responsibiities comparable

to those i~n the Department of External Aar<s have Div1isions ta$soed to

develop an~d monitor thie imTplementatipn o~f finanjcial policies., The Task

Force has examined th organlzatlon and tak of suçli Divisions in

Agriclture Cana da, the Empi oyuent and Immigration Comis sion, the
-- -'~ ~ nmnrv - C'tnmr and Excise and the


